
Anonymous 
  MAY 16, 2019 
 
Dear Members of the Planning Commission  
 
In regard to the request by Varishy Senior Living, increasing their numbers of residents to 12, the current driveway and parking is not 
suitable for the allowed six residents right now.  The home was built for 6 residents.  The kitchen is a normal family kitchen, and the 
dining area is set up for 6 residents also.   
 
Besides the fact that the home is often with one or two empty rooms  Seems unreasonable to allow this increase in this residential area.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 


